
 
Kobe-Kansai Airport Bay Shuttle 
Notice Regarding Reservation Page Maintenance 

 

 

 

Thank you for using the Kobe-Kansai Airport Bay Shuttle. 

  

 Maintenance will be performed on the following pages during the scheduled 

maintenance period: New Reservations, Reservation Confirmation/Change/Cancellation, 

and Member Registration/Change/Withdrawal. 

Please note that during the maintenance period, the affected pages will be 

unavailable for display or viewing. 

 

 

Maintenance Period 

September 10, 2025, 11:00 PM to September 11, 2025, 5:00 AM 

 

 

 We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and ask for your understanding. 


